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EASTERN PACIFIC INDUSTRIAL CORPORATION BERHAD

21 May 2020
Valuable Clients & Tenants of EPIC Group,

This memorandum is to notify that an employee of Sobena Offshore Inc Sdn. Bhd.
(Sobena), which is one of our tenants at Warehouse 25 in Kemaman Supply Base,
has tested positive for COVID-19, as defined and confirmed by the Ministry of
Health (KKM). The person was last present at the premises of Kemaman Supply

Base on 17th May 2020, and is currently being treated at a government hospital.

KKM has activated the necessary procedures in dealing with the case, while EPIC
and Sobena have been jointly executing our process flow for the management of
the case at the premise. This includes a precautionary measure of thorough

sanitisation and deep cleaning of the area by KKM.
EPIC have been in communication with Sobena, and we have been working with
KKM in identifying those with direct contacts with the affected person, for the

purpose of undergoing quarantine in accordance with KKM procedures.

Please contact our Emergency Response Centre at 019-264 7066 or 09-863
2300 if you have any queries on the matter above.

We are monitoring the situation closely and will issue further official progress

updates when there are changes.

Stay safe, stay healthy and take care.
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